Honours Training Sessions – how the system works

As you can imagine after each judging session we do get quite a bit of correspondence, querying the system, the judges, the results and so on. What this has made us realise is that we need to get the message out to more of our members. We have held workshops and given lectures on various aspects of the Honours system in various centres but there are many more that are missing out.

In order to remedy this a team from the Honours judging panel is working on a programme which will be available to clubs and members countrywide as from early next year. Ideally it will be presented by one of the team as this will mean that someone will be on hand to answer your questions but in the more remote areas where we are not so easily able to visit it will be available for download and hopefully at some stage soon to be offered as a webinar. We will keep you updated in the newsletter and on the website.

I would like to end off with a letter which I received from Anne Wyeth LPSSA, who achieved her Honours this time round, it is letters such as this that makes all the hard work we put into PSSA so worthwhile.

Jill

Dear Jill

Your patience and guidance has been much appreciated.

My husband has a passion for photography and is eager to assist and help others.

I like the quiet life, to do my own style in my own way and he has allowed me that, just being a great mentor.

It is people from the PSSA who have shown and shared their knowledge, that allows people like me, who want to do photography but still have an element of fun with it, to give us good articles to help us grow.

I am forever thankful to the PSSA and when I speak to new photographers, I always say JOIN the PSSA you will never regret it. Thank you

Regards

Anne